
31st January 2025 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week in maths we were learning that objects can weigh the same or different amounts. 
We were talking about ’lightest’ and ’heaviest’. We learnt that things that weigh the same will 
balance. We made cakes and measured out the ingredients. We also wrote about the foods 
that we like to eat.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Being Healthy 

Phonics 
 
Click on the picture to listen to all the single letter sounds.  
Practise saying them with your child.  
 
     Click on the picture to practise learning to blend.                
     Read the sounds and the words with your child.  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/hehNHFok/3xFP8GZZ
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/xUF6saSF/lKXTOPq3


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read the story ‘Read-Steady-Mo’ and 
learn that exercise is a good way of keeping 
healthy.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn about pairs and which numbers can 
be put into pairs. We will start to notice patterns 
in numbers and which numbers have an ‘odd one 
out’. 

Word Aware 
We will learn these words: 

 
near            universe  

 
far 

 
 distance                healthy  

 Understanding of the World 
We will learn about exercise and the effect it 
has on our heart rate. We will use timers to 
see how it changes after a workout. 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
We will be learning the rhyme ‘Little Miss 
Muffet.’ Click on the picture to listen to the 
rhyme. 
 

Little Miss Muffet sat on her tuffet,  
eating her curds eating and whey 
Along came a spider who sat down beside 
her and frightened Miss Muffet away. 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
This week we will use fruit to make collages 
in the style of Arcimboldo. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

If you are able to make it we would love for 
you to join us for the parent science work-
shops taking place on: 
• Tuesday 4th February from 2.30-3pm 
• Friday 7th February from 2.30-3pm  
If you have any questions please ask the 
class teacher.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2AXsMkYV5ms

